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Vice President Communique – January 2025 

 
TO: Diocesan Vice-Presidents 
FROM: Jan Myhre, Provincial Vice-President 

 
Dear Sisters of the League, 
Many councils have conducted or are currently conducting their membership drives. However, our 
efforts to promote the League continue year-round. Please remind your councils about the "One 
Campaign," which was gifted to us by our National Vice-President, Betty Colaneri. There are numerous 
creative "catch phrases" that councils can use to promote the League—whether in their parish bulletin, 
during Mass announcements, or through table discussions at meetings. 

 
Purpose 

 
Recruit: Encourage members to reach out to ladies in their 

parishes and communities to join The Catholic 
Women’s League of Canada. 

 
Retain: Show gratitude and appreciation to current members. 

 
Reactivate:  Welcome back members or councils. 

 
It begins with ‘1’ 

 
‘1’ Life Can Change the World 

‘1’ Can Make a Difference ‘1’Mother for All, Mary 
‘1’Sacred Heart that burns with eternal love for us. The Chosen ‘1’ 
Love the ‘1’ You’re With Thankful for the Ultimate ‘1’ 
Remembering the‘1’ Who Planted the Seed ‘1’act of kindness 
‘1’note to a dear friend or family member ‘1’telephone call to connect with someone 
‘1’visit to someone in a long-term care home who 

needs some human connection 
‘1’compliment a day or a week and watch how 

they light up! 
‘1’new person to pray for. ‘1’Priceless Gift 

 
This is a reminder that the submission deadline for the Father Walter Krewski Awards is February 
28th. Please coordinate with your Diocesan Treasurer to ensure your forms are submitted on time. The 
awards will be presented at the Provincial Convention, which will take place in Grande Prairie on June 6–
7, 2025. 
Your sister in the League, 

 

https://www.cwlabmk.ca/awards.html

